
 

 
 

6 October 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 
As you’re aware from the school calendar, next week is our Year 7 Meet the Tutor event 
on Wednesday 12 October, 17:30-19:00, giving you the opportunity to meet your young 
person’s tutor again, have a look through some of the brilliant work that they have already 
produced and find out how they have settled in with us. 
  
The evening will consist of three parts, each giving you a different insight into what your young 
person has been experiencing throughout their first 6 weeks with us 

• a performance that students have been working on in their Music lessons 
• an informal chance to meet with their tutors to ask any questions that you may have 
• a short presentation about Online Safety and Social Media 

If you are able to attend, we ask that you please click here to let us know you are coming. 

Lastly, as part of our reward system we will be inviting all students with 100% attendance to 
come to a Halloween-themed film evening, on Thursday 13 October in the main hall 4:30- 6:30. 
We are reviewing attendance records and sending out invitations for this next Tuesday. 
  
We look forward to seeing you on Wednesday. 
  
Kind regards 
 
Mrs C Williams 
Head of Year 7 
 
 

https://carringtonschool.org/info/calendar/
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=teDrlIDWREOvqzU6M5eo4IJ3ZjAjdA1DnFBUTS3pgOVUN1c5N1E5TDgxVVdQVzFGS1RRWFJLSUFTVy4u

